
 Collin County Community College District Board of Trustees 
 
2015-1-9-11 January 27, 2015 
   
 
   BE IT RESOLVED, at the recommendation of the Interim District President, that  
the Board of Trustees of Collin County Community College District approves a three-year 
contract with Grant Thornton, LLP as the District’s Independent Auditor. 
 
There is a $2,500 increase in fees from Fiscal Year 2013-2014 to Fiscal Year 2014-2015.  
There will be a three percent (3%) increase each year for Fiscal Year 2015-2016 and 
Fiscal Year 2016-2017. 
 
  2014-2015      2015-2016     2016-2017 
  $94,170.00     $96,995.00     $99,905.00 
 
 
 


